
Tuesday, September 8, 2015

Garden Minutes 7:30pm

President’s Report 
- Thank you for the turn out on Saturday! 

- Sunday: Mu Lambda Rho came and weeded

• Bringing a thank you card on Saturday to sign

- Jamison Center to pick up harvest soon

- Continue to spread and emphasize that people need to talk to the crew before 
anyone picks anything

- Questions on working during the week

• if interested, we’ll talk on Saturdays or Tuesdays

• we just need to keep in touch 

VP’s Report 
- No report

Treasurer’s Report 
- talking to Watson about budgets 

Bees and Honey 
- in touch with Vivian

Public Outreach 
- No Report

Research 
- No Report
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Tuesday, September 8, 2015

6 Acre Mini Farm 
- No Report

Old Business 
- Pesto Party

• Moved to early October 

• most likely to be held in Nutrition Lab in CSB

New Business 
- Saturday

• weeding blueberries, asparagus, and strawberries

• primarily at the farm

- harvesting and weeding

• apples ready to harvest

- to the Jamison Center and potentially to preserve them depending on the amount 
harvested

• Seed blocking

- some are ready to be put in the ground

• beets, arugula, cauliflower, broccoli, and turnips 

- will be starting after the regular time slot

- so if you want to help out with planting, stay after on Saturday

- Professor Johnston’s wife Betsy offered to teach us how to preserve

• will most likely be held in Nutrition Lab

• Bota in contact with Betsy to set up potential dates
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- Professors Engstrom handed out fliers for an educational opportunity

• Borlaug 101: Fundamentals of Global Food Security Conference

• October 14-16 in Des Moines, Iowa

• for more information contact Prof Engstrom 
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